PUBLIC NOTICE


The Board of Commissioners of the Humboldt Bay Harbor, Recreation and Conservation District announces a Special Closed Executive Session to be held on Thursday, April 4, 2013 at 9:00 a.m. in the Woodley Island Marina Meeting Room, 601 Startare Drive, Eureka, California. The purpose of this meeting is to discuss Freshwater Tissue Company property purchase negotiations.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Commissioner Mike Wilson will be attending by teleconference. His location will be: 106 St. Marks; Brooklyn, NY 11217.






































